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The New York City
Managerial Employees Association
Sends A Huge

THANK YOU
To All The Essential Workers

The Coronavirus pandemic has created challenging times for
everyone and certainly for the managers of New York City.

We are called upon to be on the front lines
in every agency and every department.

We are always required to go the extra mile,
work all shifts and extra hours.

At Health + Hospitals, managers are stepping up to help patients
even if their regular duties do not involve patient care.

Managers, like many City employees, are testing positive;
some are ill, and some have passed away.
Itis appropriate to provide “hero-pay” or “combat pay”
for essential workers.

We want all of our elected officials to ensure
that all front-line staff regardless of title
in all City agencies are included in the legislation.

The MEA continues our 50+ year history
of standing with all working people and their families.

“WE'VE GOT YOUR BACK”
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